
  
   

 

7 March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 10 Exams 

This year, the Year 10 exams will take place from Monday 25 March – Friday 29 March 
2019. Your son can access his individual examination timetable via the Student Insight 
Portal. (Select the ‘Examinations’ tab and then ‘Exam Timetable’). 

The examinations are intended to prepare pupils effectively for their Year 11 exams, so 
they will all take place in the Sports Hall and be supervised by external invigilators. If your 
son has an exam first thing in the morning, he should report straight to the Sports Hall and 
he will be registered there. Otherwise he should report to registration with his tutor group 
as normal. Boys will receive an exam briefing on Wednesday 20 March to remind them 
about the requirements and procedures for the examinations.  

During the week of the exams, boys should report to lessons as normal when they do not 
have a scheduled exam and they will be allowed to revise.  

Please note that on the afternoon of Thursday 28 March, boys will have Games following 
their Biology examination, so please ensure they bring their kit as usual. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mrs M J Jenner         
Head of Middle School 


